Suburban North Alano Board of Trustees

NEWSLETTER

ATTN: Squad and Group leaders:

Please contact the board and let us know if your group will be returning to the alano.

Squads need to start paying rent to the alano again.

FYI – donations to Intergroup – while good – are Not donations to the alano.

- Thank You Jay L. for cleaning our gutters!
- Thank You, Brigit, for taking on the cleaning of our precious Alano!
- Comcast says that we should have WiFi by September.
- If you attend face to face meetings and come down with the virus, please report to your squad leader so others in the group can be notified.
- Squad leaders should be initiating some sort of contact tracing in each meeting so we can be sure of contacting everyone in case someone tests positive.
- We are looking into putting a "Donate" button on the SNA website (osseoaa.org).
- SNA will hold off on having any parties until things are safer.
- We will be replacing the broken picnic table soon.
- We will be replacing the speakers and amp in the basement.